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To:   The Campus Community

Stony Brook University received notification yesterday afternoon from
SUNY Chancellor Nancy Zimpher of the tragic passing of 20 year-old
Christopher Keen, the only child of Farmingdale State University
President, Hubert Keen. On behalf of our campus community I am
extending heartfelt condolences to President Keen and his wife,
Sally.  

For those who would like to express personal condolences, a wake will
be held today, July 24 from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. at the Mc Court &
Trudden Funeral Home, 385 Main Street, South Farmingdale, NY 11735;
phone number: (516) 249-1303.

Directions:
  LIE Exit 49 south on Broadhollow Rd/NY-110 toward Melville Rd;
  Turn right at Conklin St/NY-24 (1.3 mi);
  Turn left at Main Street
  Destination will be on the left (0.2 mi)

A private memorial service will be held out of state.

Donations will be accepted by the Lawrence High School Orchestra
Program and may be sent to:

  Lawrence Public Schools
  Attn: Mr. Gary Schall
  195 Broadway
  Lawrence, NY  11559

Samuel L. Stanley, Jr., M.D.
President


